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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Comments on the Partner and Public Involvement Plan for the update of the Florida Transportation Plan (FTP)

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is seeking your comments on the Partner and Public Involvement Plan for the update of the Florida Transportation Plan (FTP) and the Strategic Intermodal System (SIS) Policy Plan. This plan details activities and opportunities for partners and the public to provide input into statewide transportation needs, opportunities, and decision-making processes. 

The comment period is now open to review and comment on this plan. We welcome your comments and questions on our efforts to reach you in a meaningful way. You may obtain a copy of the plan and provide comments at www.floridatransportationplan.com. We ask that you provide your comments by April 18, 2019.
